
Please Share Your Feedback with Portico

1. The top three things I would like Portico to know are:

2. Portico should pursue preservation agreements that cover the following publisher, title or genre:

3. In future meetings, I wish the program would address:

4. Have you attended previous Portico Participants’ meetings? (check all that apply) 

□ 2006    □ 2007      □ 2008     □ 2009

5. Was the program of this year’s Portico Participants’ meeting helpful to you?

□ Not at all helpful     □ Somewhat helpful      □ Helpful      □ Very helpful

Please explain:

Please fax completed form to: 212-358-6499 or email to: info@portico.org.

We also welcome your input on any topic at any time via info@portico.org.
Thank you for sharing your perspective!

Portico Participants’ Meeting, July 11, 2009


